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Dear Parents and Guardians, 
We have an exciting new website we will be using in class soon. Edmodo is a free and secure learning network for teachers, students, and schools. It provides a safe way for us to connect and participate in learning discussions. http://www.edmodo.com/
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Edmodo is accessible online and through any mobile device with Internet capabilities – including free apps for iPhone, iPad, iPod touch, and Android devices. Students can access their account from any mobile device or computer so our discussions can even continue at home. Students will also have time on Edmodo at school, so home access is optional, not required.
Access to parent accounts will be available. They are optional, also, and they will allow you to see direct messages between student and teacher, any messages posted by the teacher that are marked public, and any messages the teacher has sent to the parents of the group.

Edmodo is just like the classroom, but online. Students will follow the expectations set out, or they will no longer have the privilege of using Edmodo.

· We will treat each other on Edmodo in the same manner we do in class. Students will participate in the online discussions (staying on topic) while being polite and respectful to one another. 
· Edmodo allows students to post to the whole group or to the teacher, and all posts are visible to the teacher. If students are not following the guidelines, they will be put on Read-Only status or removed from the group. 

· Students will be required to use appropriate grammar instead of texting language.

We are very excited about using this new form of technology in the classroom. If you have any questions, please contact me.
